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At our last meeting: Newly elected Fargo-Moorhead Muskies Inc. Chapter President, Mark Stenger, opened his first meeting as our leader, and although I was unable to attend, I’m sure he did a great job.

The Angler’s Night event was discussed, and at the time of the meeting, everything was coming together nicely.

Brian Grote made a motion that we add three people to our board of directors. It was passed, and John Skarie, Jon Holman, and Bob Collins were voted in. Welcome aboard guys.

Brett contacted Juris Ozols about getting the Al Skaar/Gil Hamm print on the cover of Muskie magazine, in order to increase sales. It was decided that an article about the print and Al would be a better way to go. If you have any information about Al Skaar that you think would be nice to share, please get it to Brett. A motion was made to donate a Muskie Legends print to the West Fargo VFW, and it was passed.

The Tribal Council is meeting this month regarding the Muskie stocking slated for Many Point Lake. It appears that if they adopt the same regulations as the Minnesota DNR, this effort will become a reality.

The F-M Chapter logo is still being finalized, and we should have a version available soon. We’ll then need to decide on what merchandise to order.

George Selke thanked us for our support of the MMA. (Minnesota Muskie Alliance). He stated that the main goal of the MMA is to work with legislators to get funding changed. This would then be used to help get new waters open to stocking, and better serve the lakes we already have.

Award’s Night is coming up on March 24th. Please try to make it and show your support for our fellow anglers who had successful seasons. The cost is $15.00 per person, and usually we need to know in advance how many are planning on making it, as we need to be sure to have enough food. Sign up at the February meeting, or call Brian Grote to let him know you’ll be there.

The Fargo-Moorhead Chapter will be hosting the Fall Board Meeting for the International. It will be held on October 28th, and be based out of the Detroit Lakes Holiday Inn.

At the next meeting: You’ll kick yourself if you miss this one, as Rob Kimm will be our guest speaker. He always has good advice, no matter what area of Muskie fishing it regards. Hope to see you there.

I was not able to attend the January meeting, so the above information is second-hand. If I have anything incorrect, please be sure to let me know. Thank you.
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    President’s Message


                     			


Fellow members,





I would like to start this message by thanking everyone involved with our annual “Angler’s Night”. Whether it was in preparation of the night, or on the night of the event, your help went toward a truly successful event.





While the final numbers aren’t totaled at the time of this letter, I still say that this was successful. The work that was necessary to make this happen just seemed to come together. Everything got done, and everyone seemed to have a good time. I would encourage more people to get involved with our event. This camaraderie is what it is all about. That is why I joined Muskies Inc.





We do have some events coming up that you can get involved with, Award’s Night, the Muskie fishing opener, and the 2006 Chapter Challunge to name a few. Please consider helping with these events. It really is a good time. You can contact me anytime or other board members, if you are interested in helping.





Again, thanks for your help, 





Mark Stenger, President.


_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _





Monthly Meeting Guest Speakers:





February- Rob Kimm. He always has good info.





April- Luke Ronnestrand, representing Holcome Tackle, and a Mille Lacs guide.





May- Brad Hoppe, manufacturer of Eagletail, Cowgirl, and Showgirl Bucktails, also a guide in the Alexandria area, and on Mille Lacs.





Van Raden Construction, Inc. 


Van Raden Properties, Inc.


402 35th Ave. North, Fargo, ND 58102 


Phone 218-233-2731 - Fax 701-232-8073 


Serving the Fargo, Moorhead, Dilworth, Grand Forks Areas





Apartments, Duplexes and Town Houses For Rent Manufactured Homes Rental and Sales Manufactured Home Park Lots for Rent Commercial Property For Rent and/or Build to Suit 


Cold Storage Rental Spaces Available











JDRC Rod Builders


Jay Ross, Prop.


RR 1 Box 153A


Ortonville, MN  56278


(320) 839-2727











Upcoming Events:


February 27- Regular meeting at West Fargo VFW 7:30. Rob Kimm will be speaking, so don’t miss it.





March 10-12- Minnesota Muskie Expo. National Sport Center in Blaine, MN. 105th & Central Ave. NE. 


This is an awesome show, and I suggest going to everybody. You’ll be glad you did.





March 24th- Award’s Night. 6:30 West Fargo VFW.
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